
Leamington and District Table Tennis Association 
 

Minutes of a meeting of the Executive Committee held on 15th February 2006 at WCC 
Staff Club. 

 
Present:- Malcolm Macfarlane (in the chair), John Earles, Phil Paine, Ian Stevens, Jim 
Thomas, Caroline Williams and Estyn Williams. 
 
Apologies for absence were received from Hazel Higgins. 
 
1. Minutes -The minutes of the last meeting held on 5 th January 2006 were approved as a 

true  
record and signed by the Chairman. There were no matters arising. 
 
2. Correspondence:-  from  ETTA, routine correspondence – noted. 
 
3. Proposed new rule 14c – agreed that the proposed new rule as printed in the agenda be 
submitted to the AGM.  
 
4. Representative report - It was reported that Leamington had finished 3rd in the Heart of 
England Cadet League. It was also reported that there had been difficulties as some other 
teams had failed to attend. In the Midland League the men’s team are unbeaten so far and 
the Vets A team are at present 3rd.  
 
5. Competitions report – It was reported that the quarter finals of the Southwell had been 
played. The quarter finals of the Coronation would be played in week commencing 6 th March.  
 
6. AOB -  It was reported that most trophies had been returned so that they could be 
renovated and repaired where needed but one or two were still outstanding. 
 
 


